
   

 

 

 

  

February 28, 2014 

 

Dear Supporters of the Lawrence Williams Family, 

Greetings from Ghana! The Lawrence Williams family has served faithfully for almost six years here in Ghana.  Most of 

that time I have had the privilege of being their pastor.  The will of God is leading them back to America.  This is an 

extremely emotional time for me because I love them very much, and I will miss them greatly.  Never have I known a 

man who is a bigger encouragement to me personally than Bro. Lawrence Williams. They have been model team 

members and have served here with great boldness and grace. 

I hope that you will consider continuing their support for a few months after their departure so as to help with their 

transition.  These folks are worthy people who leave here with my utmost respect and admiration.   

Furthermore, I would like you to prayerfully consider the possibility of transferring your support for the Williams family 

to Team Ghana or to one of the missionary families on our team.  Also, Bro. Baraka Hall, a deaf preacher, is on 

deputation to join us in Ghana, and he could greatly use the support. 

If you have any questions for me concerning your possible desire to keep your support with some aspect of our ministry, 

then please contact me at tedspeer@fbmi.org. 

God bless, 

 

Ted Speer 
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